
 

 

 

 

May 4, 2015 

 

Teachers of the Cabot School District, 

During my years teaching at Eastside Elementary, the high school, the middle school, and the 

junior high, I had the privilege of working with many of you, helping train some of you, and 

even teaching a handful of you.  As Cabot School Board President, I now have the honor of 

appreciating you during your well-deserved teacher appreciation week.   

The students of this district continue to perform at high levels and achieve great success because 

of the teachers that inspire and educate them. In short, students are successful because you are 

successful. All of the hard work and long hours you dedicate to this district pays off year after 

year as the Cabot District and her students are the envy of many.  What you do every minute of 

every day affects many lives for many years.  

On behalf of the Cabot School Board, I want to thank you for the early mornings, the late 

evenings, and everything in between that you give to this district and our students. You are 

appreciated this week and fifty-one others throughout the year. Thank you, thank you, thank you.  

Sincerely, 

Donna Nash 

Cabot School Board President 

 


